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Changes and News:

Ready to help Alateens? Become an AMIAS. Last minute notice of training: District 15 will have training for those 

involved in Alateen Service and those wanting to become Alanon Members In Alateen Service. Tomorrow! February 22, 

2:00 p.m. Links to pre-register are on the district web site https://ncwsadistrict15.org/ main page at the bottom. 

Approximately 2 1/2 hours.

Thank you to the many groups that contributed to the district in January. The district finances depend on you.

Interested in a service
opportunity beyond your group
level? Contact District Office at

(510) 276-2270 for more
information.

Newsletter contains information
from the most recent District

Meeting, NCWSA, WSO, as well
as individual submissions. 

The District Meetings are 9a.m.
on the 3rd Saturday of the

month. March 20

All are welcome.

The Serenity Prayer

God, grant me the serenity

To accept the things I cannot change,

Courage to change the things I can,

And wisdom to know the difference.*

Recovery through Steps Step Two: Came to believe that a Power greater 

than ourselves could restore us to sanity.* 

Unity through Traditions Tradition Two: For our group purpose there is but 

one authority--a loving God as He may express Himself in our group 

conscience. Our leaders are but trusted servants--they do not govern.* 

Service through the Concepts Concept Two: The Al-Anon Family Groups have

delegated complete administrative and operational authority to their 

Conference and its service arms.*

*Reprinted with permission of Al-Anon Family Group Headquarters, Inc.

Monthly Fellowship

Date Time Featuring Location

Not this
Saturday

2/27/2020

Unless a group steps up!
6:00pm - 8:30pm

Alateen speakers can be arranged
to join Alanon and AA speakers

On-line
Easy to arrange!

Easy to host!

Monthly fellowships are a rare opportunity to gather with members from all over the district and to hear what is going 

on with Alateens. Groups interested in hosting, please contact the newsletter or the office. Materials and support for 

hosting a virtual fellowship are readily available! Thank you, hosts!

District News

Many ways remain to help the district. Pick one. Just one. And enlist a friend to help if you want:

Make sure a newsletter goes out monthly. Or more often, if you like!

Provide the monthly fellowship information package to groups who are hosting a monthly fellowship and keep track of 

which groups have volunteered for which month.

Newsletter Editor:  wedotwelve@gmail.com  |  District 15 Office:  ezduz@sbcglobal.net (510) 276-2270

District 15 Website https://district15.ncwsa.org/ |  Northern California World Service Area Website: www.ncwsa.org

World Service Organization Website:  www.al-anon.alateen.org/members/ (log-in is group name followed by “afg”)

mailto:wedotwelve@123mail.net
http://www.al-anon.alateen.org/members/
http://www.ncwsa.org/
https://district15.ncwsa.org/
mailto:ezduz@sbcglobal.net
https://ncwsadistrict15.org/


Page 2 of 2 DISTRICT 15 NEWSLETTER FEBRUARY 2020

Get the al-anon message out to the public when the weather turns good and events start happening.

Help make sure Alateen members are safe and our processes for training AMIAS are in place.

Help make sure the office phone gets answered and callers get the information they need. You don't need to do this 

yourself, just coordinate those who DO! From home!

Help Alanon outreach to institutions, prisons, recovery centers, and hospitals.

Make sure groups that need statements of insurance statements for their host/landlord actually get them. Not much to 

do for a few months yet, but key to the running of the district.

Pick one: most take 2 to 4 hours per month and, for those who want one, include a title. You do not need to have been 

or be a group rep. You do not have to be on your twelfth step to carry the message to others or to practice the principals 

in all your affairs. Service sponsors and guides are available for each position.

Thank you!

Group Donations to District

Donations to the district can be sent to the district 15 treasurer. District 15 AFG, Attn: Treasurer, 17259 

Hesperian Blvd, Suite 4&5, San Lorenzo, CA 94580. Same address as the literature office.

Sharing

From the February 2021 District 15 meeting

Do what you can with what you have where you are at.

Reminder

Alanon Members in Service to Alateens are Alanon's way of supporting Alateens. District 15 will have training for those 

involved in Alateen Service and those wanting to become Alanon Members In Alateen Service. Tomorrow! February 22, 

2:00 p.m. Links to pre-register are on the district web site https://ncwsadistrict15.org/ main page at the bottom. 

Approximately 2 1/2 hours.

In Service,

Gregg. District 15 Ex-Newsletter Coordinator

Please send suggestions, corrections, shares and any other information to wedotwelve@gmail.com

To subscribe to the newsletter, send an email with subject “Subscribe” to wedotwelve@gmail.com
To unsubscribe from this list, send an email with any subject or body from the subscribed address to 
afg-eastbay-off@afg.talklist.com
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